
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                               Yes! I Want to Run! Vote! Lead! 

 
Name__________________________________________ 
Student (Major/Minor)______________________________ 
Faculty/ Staff, Position/ Department___________________ 
Alumni Class of___________________________________ 
Email___________________________________________ 
Contact__________________________________________ 

 
 

            Drop the form off in the Women’s Studies Office, 1207 Ingersoll or 
                   send to Barbara Winslow at bwinslow@brooklyn.cuny.edu 

/  

Brooklyn College has attracted the 
attention of The White House 
Project, whose goal is to coach 
women to attain positions of high 
authority.   
The foundation of the White House 
Project training model began four 
years ago as a program known as 
Vote, Run, Lead. Since 2004, the 
project has trained 6,000 women to 
lead a political life.  

 
To all Brooklyn College Women: Students, Faculty, Staff, Alumni 

(up through 2000) 
You don’t need to be a citizen to participate. Everyone is welcome! 

 
         What Is the White House Project? 

 

When Does the Training Take Place? 
There is going to be a kick-off 
reception hosted by Borough 
President Marty Markowitz and the 
Women's Studies Program at 
Borough Hall, on Tuesday, 
September 22, from 6 to 8 p.m., 
where everyone of you who wants 
to be a part of the training will meet 
political activists.  

Attention Women of Brooklyn College: The White House 
Project  wants you to… 

Go Run! Go Vote! Go Lead! 

 

2008 marked a triumphant year with 
114 of the alumnae running for 
elective office and nearly half 
resulted in victory!  
Don’t take our word for it, check out 
their website at: 
http://www.thewhitehouseproject.org/
.  

Then on campus, on Shirley 
Chisholm Day, Tuesday, 
November 24, there will be a 
featured high profile speaker and a 
luncheon for the trainees.  
The full-day training session will 
take place on Friday, January 8, 
2010, from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m.   




